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As the President of the Home Owners Association of Serene and Scenic Hills 
Estates I'd like to voice my opposition to the proposed Route Z2 and any 
route that originates at substation 7 and/or runs along Toutant 
Beauregard. Serene and Scenic Hills is one of the oldest neighborhoods in 
the area. We're a neighborhood of middle class families, veterans, 
teachers, and first responders. We don't have the means or funding to 
retain representation in this matter, all we have is our voice. 

Running large lines and building a substation next to our neighborhood, or 
along Toutant Beauregard, will detrimentally impact many homeowners and 
put high voltage lines adjacent to McAndrew Elementary School. This route 
and plan seems to maximize the number of people negatively impacted by 
this project and would no-doubt open the Public Utility Commission up to 
questions about their decision making process. Given that CPS has stated 
that this route would place poles outside the road easement it seems 
obvious that it would run lines over driveways and front yards while other 
routes could be adjacent to larger rural properties. The decision to go 
forward with this plan would beg questions of fairness and propriety when 
compared to other routes. 

Minimizing detrimental impact to the public should be an obvious goal of a 
Public Utility Commission. It's my hope that Serene and Scenic Hills 
Estates will not be made to bear the brunt of this growth and that the 
commission can find a way to place the substation and lines where it will 
not change our community for the worse. 

Thank you, 
Evan Strong 
Serene and Scenic Hills HOA 
President, Board of Directors 


